

Tunbridge Forest Committee  
May 13 @ 7:00 PM at the town Garage Lot Forest  
Top of the new road with the view.

Items to discuss:

Suggestions of care from Matt Loftus and Rod.

Restrictions of use, do we need to block the road off?

Signage

Renaming?

Gary will bring the plans for the Pavilion

Discuss a cut list going to Dave Paganelli for the fall/winter harvest